
 
 
 
 

Determining Centre Assessed Grades  

An evidence portfolio will be written by all subjects and checked by the leadership team. 
The portfolio will include evidence from the full duration of the course. All students will 

be made aware of the evidence being used. 

Churchdown will:  

• Continue to teach the syllabus and subject content to help the students prepare 
for their summer exams 

• Use a broad range of evidence to help determine the grade entered 

• Assess the students’ performance only on content that has been delivered 

• Use grade descriptors and mark schemes provided by the exam boards 

• Ensure the evidence used was checked by our own internal quality assurance 
procedure 

• Ensure the students we teach are aware of the evidence that will be used to 
calculate their CAG  

Students must:  

• Continue to work hard in lessons and revise accordingly 

• Continue to work on all uncompleted coursework with their teacher’s guidance 

• Ensure they are aware of the evidence being used to calculate their CAG 

• Attend all revision sessions run by their teacher 

• Perform to the best of their ability in their final summer exams 

The final CAG will be entered to the exam boards by June 18th. From here work sampling 
will begin by the exam boards.  

Results days are on the 10th August for Year 13 students and 12th August for Year 11 
students.   


